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PETROLEUMSTILSYNET

Equinor Energy AS
Postboks 8500 Forus
4043 Stavanger

Deres ref. Var ref. (bes oppgitt ved svar) Dato
2023-018893 Ptil 2023/172 3.10.2023
Dear Sirs

Revised report following the investigation of fractured coiled tubing on
Gullfaks C

From 1 March to 12 September 2023, we have investigated the incident in which
coiled tubing fractured on Gullfaks C on 25 January 2023.

Our revised report is attached.

The report describes identified nonconformities, and we request an explanation of
how these will be dealt with. The report also contains observations where a potential
for improvement exists, and we request your assessment of these.

We would ask for a response to this letter by 31 December 2023. We also request
that this letter and report are made known to the employees’ union officials,

including the safety delegates.

The report will be published on www.psa.no.

Yours faithfully

Kjell Marius Auflem, by authority

Head of supervision
Prmapal engineer

This letter has been approved electronically in the PSA and accordingly bears no signatures.
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